
Catholic Leadership Institute is coming to visit our Partnering Parishes this 

weekend:   

Saturday, October 17th, Sunday, October 18 and Monday, October 19  

for The Next Generation Parish interviews.  

 

As you may have seen in our bulletin inserts, I am happy to invite you into a 

pastoral initiative called “The Next Generation Parish” which offers the 

opportunity of creating communities of disciples, leaders, and missionaries for 

today and tomorrow. This pastoral initiative is approved by Archbishop Perez and 

directed by The Catholic Leadership Institute (CLI). 

 

Please welcome the Leadership Consultants from The Catholic Leadership 

Institute, Lori Tedjeske and Richara Krajewski, who join us for Mass and make a 

site visit THIS WEEKEND to experience the Lord.  They are here to meet and 

interview the members of the Parish Pastoral Council, Parish Financial Council, 

Staff members, those parishioners and key ministry leaders who signed up for this 

interview. 

 

The in-person interviews will take place on Saturday, October 17th following 

the Vigil Mass at Sacred Heart and St. Charles; and again on Sunday, 

October 18 after all the Masses: 

 

At Sacred Heart Church, following social distancing and wearing masks, the 

interviews will take place in Sacred Heart Rectory front office following the 

4P.M. Vigil and the 7:30A.M. Mass.   

 

At St. Charles, again following social distancing and wearing masks, the 

interviews will take place in the Parish Church Hall from 9A.M. until after 

the 6P.M. 

 

The interviews continue –via virtual interviews on Monday, October 19 from 

9A.M. to 6P.M. as arranged by pre-scheduling through the Rectory Office.  

 

The CLI Consultants, Lori and Richara, are happy to meet with anyone after Mass 

to provide a very brief overview and additional information for any parishioner 

from our Partnering Parishes who wish to know more about this exciting process. 

 

 

 


